
2025 PRESBYTERIAN YOUTH TRIENNIUM

Current 8-12th graders are invited to join the Presbytery of the

Northern Plains as we travel to Triennium (a Presbyterian high school

youth conference) in Louisville, KY July 28-31, 2025. The cost is $500 if

you register by January 31st and it increases to $550 if you register after

Feb. 1st. Final deadline is Feb. 28th. Transportation will be finalized after

we know how many will attend. There is a good possibility that youth will

be flying to Louisville. Please send your registration form and check to

Donna Preston, Box 276, Grandin, ND 58038.


